
Dear Families,

Our school will be celebrating the 100th day of school on
Monday, February 5, 2024. To show school spirit and
celebrate this special day, we are all going to dress up like we
are 100 years old. If your child would like to participate, it’s
easy! We don’t encourage you to purchase a costume, instead
find items you already have at home. For safety, please wear
appropriate shoes and attire. Thank you for helping us
celebrate the 100th day of school!

Here are some suggestions:

● Gray hair
● Hair curlers
● Glasses
● Shawl
● Robe
● Tie or bow tie
● Gray beard or mustache
● Cane
● Suspenders
● Knee high stockings

Use your imagination!


